
Senior Health Assessment Notification 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you that a senior health 

assessment has been scheduled for you. This assessment is crucial in ensuring your ongoing 

health and well-being. 

Date: [Date] 

Time: [Time] 

Location: [Location] 

During this assessment, a licensed healthcare professional will evaluate your health status, 

discuss any concerns, and provide recommendations for your care. Please bring any relevant 

medical information and a list of medications you are currently taking. 

Your participation is important for maintaining your health. If you have any questions or need to 

reschedule, please contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


